
From everything I have read and studied, beavers are an important part of Oregon's ecology cycle, having numerous positive 
benefits.  An additional important benefit of this bill is concerning trap check times.  Oregon has one of the worst reputations 
concerning trap check times which is simply shameful.  The vast majority of Oregonians respect our wildlife and would support this 
bill.  


